
From: grahame rowe  
Sent: Sunday, 5 July 2015 12:15 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to any proposed merger of the City of Sydney Council with any other local 
council. I do not believe that forced mergers are necessary where a council is able to prove that it is "Fit 
For The Future" and is successfully managed as is the case with City of Sydney. 
 


